
MEEETING STANDARDS COMMITTEE

DATE 9 July 2018

TITLE Wales Standards Conference 2018

AUTHOR Monitoring Officer

Background

The Wales Standards Conference will be held in Aberystwyth on Friday the 14th of 
September 2018. 

Full details are not to hand as yet but I understand that Mr N Bennett the Public 
Service Ombudsman for Wales will be a key speaker with contributions for the Wales 
Adjudication Panel and a series of workshops. 

The conference is an opportunity to hear from senior officials involved in adjudicating 
the Code of Conduct. It is also an opportunity to discuss and share experiences with 
officers and members who are involved in the work.

RECOMMENDATION

To accept the report and identify representatives.


